
 

Generation Investment Management 

20 Air Street 

London W1B 5AN 

Phone: +44(0)20 7534 4700  

Fax: +44(0)20 7534 4701 

10 March 2022 

 

Dear Secretary General, 

 

As Senior Partner of Generation Investment Management (“Generation”), I would like to express our continued 

support for the United Nations’ Global Compact. Enclosed you will find a description of our firm and the actions that 

we have taken over the past year to support the Principles through our primary business activity, which is investment 

management. Given our focus on long-term sustainable investing, we integrate the Principles of the Global Compact 

into the core of our investment strategy. Through our advocacy work, we encourage other asset owners and 

managers to do the same.  

 

 

David Blood 

Senior Partner 

Generation Investment Management, LLP 


